
Postdoctoral Fellowship in Phytochemistry
and Microbial Diversity

The Forestry and Agricultural Biotechnology Institute at the University of Pretoria, South Africa 
(https://www.fabinet.up.ac.za/index.php) seeks to hire a Postdoctoral Fellow for a research 
project studying the influence of phytochemistry on microbial diversity in Eucalyptus. This 
project will use a highly diverse population of eucalypt trees that was planted in a common 
garden in South Africa from seed derived from the full Australian native range (Mostert‐O'Neill 
et al. 2021. Molecular Ecology 30: 625‐638).
Eligibility and stipends:
• Project duration: Two years starting in January 2023
• Stipend: R 200 000 per annum
• Minimum educational requirement: PhD in Biochemistry, Bioinformatics or Microbiology
• Additional requirements: Experience in analysis of large datasets and statistics

For more information, please contact Almuth Hammerbacher (almuth.hammerbacher@fabi.up.ac.za) by 30. 
August 2022


